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work, invest, and visit our community. They will use all the necessary resources at their
disposal, effectively, and efficiently through public education, medical emergency and
rescue services, and will actively participate in each community serving as role models.
Ms. Salvadore advised that the Dublin EMS is funded through family subscription plans,
husiness subscription plans, patient billing, donations, and fundraising.

The Supervisors thanked Ms. Salvadore for her rcpresentation of Hilltown Township and
for her work so far with Dublin EMS.

P. MANAGER’S REPORT — Mr, Gregory J. Lippincott, Township Manager --

1. Mr. Lippincott presented the Zoning Report for the month of Junc 2002; a
copy of which is on file at the Township office.

2. A written extension until August 15, 2002 was received from the applicant
of the Berry Brow Subdivision.

Motion was made by Supervisor Bennington, seconded by Supervisor Snyder, and
carried unanimously to accept the extension for the Berry Brow Subdivision until August

15, 2002. There was no public comment.

3. Mr. Lippincott advised that the cntire Hilltown Township staff is now
certified in CPR and First Aid Training.

Q. CORRESPONDENCE ~ Mr. Gregory J. Lippincott, Township Manager —

1. Correspondence was received from the fifth grade class at Seylar

Elementary School, to once again request waiver ol Scout Cabin rental fees [or their class
picnic scheduled for Saturday, July 20, 2002. The class will provide the required $100.00
refundable security deposit.
Motion was made by Supervisor Bennington, seconded by Supervisor Snyder, and
carnied unanimously to grant waiver of Scout Cabin rental fees for the Seylar Elementary
School class picnic on Saturday, July 20, 2002, with the required $100.00 refundable
security deposit. There was no public comment.

2. Recently, the Supervisors sent correspondence to the Bucks County
Recorder of Deeds, thanking them for the backlog of deed information they forwarded to
the Tax Collector, and advising that if a 30-day turnaround of deed transfer information
were to continue, Hilltown Township would consider that time frame reasonable and the
Supervisors belicve it would remedy the situation.








